
Hello Langford Middle School Parents!

The start 2020-2021 school year is right 

around the corner and your LMS faculty 

and staff is excited to begin this journey 

with you and your child. We would like to 

start the year off by introducing the new 

and innovative way lessons will be 

presented this school year. The Canvas 

Learning Management Platform allows 

schools to build a digital learning 

environment that meets the unique 

challenges we are facing currently. We 

would like for our parents to feel 

comfortable and supported with 

Richmond County’s newly adopted 

instructional program; therefore, we will 

be hosting a virtual parent meeting and 

invite you to attend. Please select the 

date and time that is convenient for you. 

We look forward to charting this new 

territory with you! 


